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=================================================== 

1. Call for tenders: Freiraum2023 

=================================================== 

In 2023, the trust foundation “Stiftung Innovation in der Hochschullehre” provides support for 

projects that focus on students’ learning processes. Students and lecturers can put in an application. 

https://stiftung-hochschullehre.de/foerderung/freiraum2023/ 

The applications can be submitted between 1 February and 15 February 2023. 

Department 6.3 offers support for the formulation of the project proposal (max. 1,500 characters). A 

document on key questions is available here: https://dez6.uni-

wuppertal.de/fileadmin/Dez6/dez6/formulare/Dez.6.3_Freiraum_2023_Leitfragen_und_Beispiel_Sta

nd20230116.pdf ) (in German available only). 

 

=================================================== 

2. Elections: Student parliament and student councils 

=================================================== 

This week the elections of the student parliament members and the student council representatives 

of School 1, 2, 4, 6, 8, and 9 takes place. 

The student parliament is the highest decision-making student body of the University of Wuppertal. 

It elects the members of the Student Union (AStA) and represents the students’ interests towards the 

Rectorate. 

https://www.qsl.uni-wuppertal.de/fileadmin/qsl/7_Newsletter/Newsletter_2023/Newsletter_PSL_QI-2022-1_en.pdf
https://www.qsl.uni-wuppertal.de/fileadmin/qsl/7_Newsletter/Newsletter_2023/Newsletter_PSL_QI-2022-1_en.pdf
https://stiftung-hochschullehre.de/foerderung/freiraum2023/
https://dez6.uni-wuppertal.de/fileadmin/Dez6/dez6/formulare/Dez.6.3_Freiraum_2023_Leitfragen_und_Beispiel_Stand20230116.pdf
https://dez6.uni-wuppertal.de/fileadmin/Dez6/dez6/formulare/Dez.6.3_Freiraum_2023_Leitfragen_und_Beispiel_Stand20230116.pdf
https://dez6.uni-wuppertal.de/fileadmin/Dez6/dez6/formulare/Dez.6.3_Freiraum_2023_Leitfragen_und_Beispiel_Stand20230116.pdf


 

The members of the students’ councils organise events, offer support by establishing contacts and 

share their experience, offer students advise when creating their university timetable and represent 

the students’ interests, especially at the schools. 

The election committee calls upon students to elect: “Turn out to vote and show us that you 

appreciate our effort!” 

The university’s polling stations are opened every day from 10 a.m. to 4 p.m.: 

Campus Haspel in front of the university dining hall in building HC (enrolled students of school 5) 

Campus Freudenberg at the university dining hall in building FME (enrolled students of school 6) 

Campus Grifflenberg: M.10 in front of lecture hall 14 (everyone) 

The election magazine can be found here: http://stupa-wuppertal.de/wahlzeitung  

 

==================================================== 

3. Online platform offering help to reconcile family and student or professional life 

==================================================== 

Students and employees can use the online platform voiio to take advantage of numerous free offers 

to reconcile family and student or professional life more easily. You can profit from the provision of 

childcare facilities, coaching, a webinar offer, crisis consulting, and many other offers. 

For more information, please visit the family centre’s website: https://www.familienbuero.uni-

wuppertal.de/de/vereinbarkeit/voiio-vereinbarkeitsplattform/  

 

==================================================== 

This Newsletter is permanently available: https://www.qsl.uni-

wuppertal.de/de/aktuelles/newsletter-des-prorektors/ 

 

You can find more information on our social media sites:  

www.facebook.com/uni.wuppertal  

www.instagram.com/uni.wuppertal  

https://twitter.com/uni_wuppertal  

www.linkedin.com/school/buw  
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